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Members. 

 

Why do we still have the Roman Coliseum or Independence Hall? Past generations 

could have torn them down...but, they decided there was value in these structures. I 

support HB 3190A for what it can help preserve for the future generations.  It is easy 

to tear down but, to preserve needs care, nurturing and resources. This bill will help 

what needs to be saved and not forgotten. 

 

Sincerely 

Judy Pond  


